Erom,
District Judge,
Gonda

To,
The Registrar General,

Hon'ble High Court of Judicature at,
Allahabad

No: Dated:

Sub. Regarding permission to use Government vehicle for attending All
India District Legal Services Authorities, Conclave/Meet scheduled
to be held on 30-31 July, 2022 at Vigyan Bhawan, New Delhi.

Sir,

In compliance of U.P. State Legal Services Authority letter no.
2801/SLSA-76/2022(Haider/Ri) dated 25.07.2022, on the above noted
subject, I have the honour to submit that I want to use Government Vehicle
bearing no. UP-43 G 0414 for attending All India District Legal Services

Authorities, Conclave/Meet scheduled to be held on 30-31 July, 2022 at
Vigyan Bhawan, New Delhi.

It is, therefore, requested that your goodself to place this letter of

request before the Hon'ble Court for kind orders.

With utmost regards.




